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I would like to express my objection to this application for development for the 
following reasons:  
 
 
> This development will affect the high water quality of Jervis Bay which is 
attributed to largely undeveloped catchments which spare the waters of the 
Bay from the sediments, nutrients and other pollutants normally exported 
from developed or developing catchments.  
 
> "The wetlands of Currambene Creek are essential to the effective 
functioning of the broader Jervis Bay ecosystem.  
 
> Any major changes, particularly large scale development has the potential 
to deleteriously affect wetland a reas.  
 
> People live in and visit Jervis Bay and the surrounding area, for its unique 
natural beauty not for its "facilities". We need to safe guard these assets for 
future generations.  
 

 


